
Dear Friends, 

It is my pleasure to recognize Yad Yehuda for the wonderful work that it does for our 

community. We are so fortunate to have this amazing chesed organization serving 

greater Washington. I am amazed by the many services that Yad Yehuda offers and the 

warm and considerate manner in which assistance is provided. I feel comfortable 

referring individuals to Yad Yehuda without hesitation and am grateful that such a 

resource exists. 

Thank you to Nechemia and the staff and volunteers at Yad Yehuda for your tireless 

work and dedication. I encourage everyone to support the worthwhile and extremely 

valuable work that Yad Yehuda does. May Hashem continue to bless the organization 

and its efforts with success and may we soon see a world with only revealed good. 

Wishing you all the best, 

Rabbi Berel Wolvovsky   


